
$429,900 - 306 Dolbeau ST
 

Listing ID: M161306

$429,900
3 Bedrooms, 2 Bathrooms, 1610 square feet
Single Family

306 Dolbeau ST, Dieppe, New Brunswick,
E1A4H8

This townhouse stands out from the rest! It
has many upgrades and is in better than new
condition! From the entrance, you will
notice the large open concept living-dining-
kitchen area with large windows offering
plenty of natural light. The modern shaker
cabinets, highlighted by a white tiled
backsplash, stainless appliances and centre
island, provide plenty of countertop space
and storage. A beautiful half bath and single
car garage, with upgraded epoxy floors
completes the main floor. Upstairs you will
find 3 bedrooms, including a large primary
bedroom with a large walk-in closet. The
other 2 bedrooms are a good size, and both
have custom-built closet organisers. A full
bath with double sink and added storage
creates a very functional space. Separate
area laundry closet is on this floor. The
basement offers additional living space with
a finished family room, a large storage room
and an unfinished bathroom area with
roughed-in plumbing and electrical in place,
ready to be finished if you desire. The
backyard is accessible through the dining
room patio doors and has a nice size patio
with privacy wall and a tree buffer in the
back for added privacy. Other features
include: alarm system, mini split (2020),
custom high quality window blinds.
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